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October 18,2013

BY WUTC WEB PORTAL

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Re:  Docket No. UT-133009 —
FCC Form 481 due October 15,2013 —
Western Wahkiakum County Telephone
Company (Study Area 522451) —
Supplement

On October 15, 2013, on behalf of Western Wahkiakum County Telephone

Company (“Company”) there was submitted to the Washington Utilities and

| Transportation Commission (“Commission”) for filing an electronic version of what the
Company believed to be a complete copy of the Company’s FCC Form 481 (including

attachments), due October 15, 2013, as filed electronically with the United States

} Administrative Company (“USAC”) pursuant to Sections 54.313 and 54.422 of the rules

| of the Federal Communications Commission, 47 C.F.R. §§ 54.313 and 54.422. Since

| then, it has come to our attention that one of the attachments to the FCC Form 481 that

| was filed with USAC was inadvertently omitted from the copy that was filed with the

Commission. The missing item was a copy of the Company’s RUS Operating Report for
Telecommunications Borrowers (“RUS Report™), which is specifically referenced and
identified on Line 3017 of the copy of the FCC Form 481 that was previously filed with
the Commission. Accordingly, as a supplement to the Company’s October 15, 2013,
FCC Form 481 filing with the Commission, enclosed is a copy of the RUS Report. It
should be added (or deemed added) to the copy of the Company’s FCC Form 481
previously filed with the Commission, with its placement being immediately prior to the
last (“CONFIRMATION”) page thereof.
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We apologize for the above-mentioned omission. Please let us know if the
Commission has any questions regarding the Company’s FCC Form 481 filing, as
supplemented.

Very truly yours,

Steven M. Appelo
Corporate Secretary

Accompanying document:
Above-identified RUS Report




